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Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:               RE: Glover road closure

From: Irene Di
Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 03:00 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Johnson, Brenda; Bratina, Bob
Subject: Glover road closure

This letter is to inform you that I am in favor of the suggestion by the City Planning
Dept. to narrow Glover road with an island and not the formerly suggested cul-de-sac. I believe the

narrowing of the road will still allow emergency vehicles and snow removal to continue the service
we now enjoy with no interruptions. I am opposed to the road being closed with a cul-de-sac as this
may cause a disruption of the services we now have.

Thank you
Gerry DiCarlo
resident of Glover Road in Hannon

Sent from Windows Mail


